Highlights of the November 13, 2023, U-46 Board of Education
Meeting

The Board of Education meeting was held at 355 East Chicago Street, Elgin.

During Accent on Achievement, the Administration presented board members with a
Proclamation of Appreciation in recognition of School Board Members Day 2023, November 15,
2023.

There were no public comments.

During the Work Session, the Board discussed issuing Working Cash bonds and reviewed an
updated financing options presentation.

The Board also reviewed the process of issuing $62 million in bonds from the April referendum.

A link to the video of the Board meetings can be found here. A link to the complete Board
meeting packet can be found here.

The next regular Board of Education meeting will be held on Monday, November 20, at 7 p.m.,
at 355 E. Chicago St., Elgin.


https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Yo01_jk-t7c
http://www.boarddocs.com/il/u46/Board.nsf

